

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Tue, Oct 15, 2013 at 9:17 AM

Reply-10:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Angela

Last Name - Herring, M.D.

Organization Name - retired MD

Comment - Medicaid should be expanded now. Our Virginia tax money should come back to pay for this not for residents of other state who have their residents health care more at heart than Virginia. Having insurance helps doctors care for patients who otherwise forgo doctor visits, testing and treatment they cannot afford, finally using an emergency room (the most expensive kind of care) when a crisis occurs. We Virginians already pay for the uninsured by our higher insurance and health care rates, especially hospital charges which are higher to cover the cost of care for those who cannot afford to pay. As Virginians we also are affected by families and individuals who file for bankruptcy when they have medical bills with no way to pay them. Please expand Medicaid and make Virginia a better place to live.